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Dear Pastor and Church,                                                                                                           August – September 2018                                                                                                      
GREAT MOVE OF GOD AT THE NAVAJOLAND BAPTIST REVIVAL 

August saw the start of the seventh year of operation for Ganado Baptist Bible College. Each August, all of the 
missions and churches come together for a revival meeting 
at Ganado. This year the Lord blessed us with Bro. Terry 
Anglea as our special speaker. Each night we had a 
different preacher start off the meeting and then Bro. 
Anglea would finish. There were several folks who 
surrendered to full time service. Two of our boys and one of 
our men at Ganado surrendered to preach. All four of Bro. 
Darryl James’ sons have now surrendered to preach! At 

least one lady was saved and the power of God fell on the services. It was amazing to see our Lord work! Pray 
for each of those who made decisions and that the churches would continue to be encouraged as we all labor 
to reach the Navajo Nation for Christ! 

                              GREAT LOSS OF A GREAT FRIEND 
 

Bro. Rick Dawson was scheduled to be at the Navajoland Baptist Revival with Bro. 
Anglea, but the Lord had other plans. Bro. Dawson had a stroke and was unable to 
preach at the meeting. Not long afterward, the Lord called our dear friend home to be 
with Him. The loss was felt deeply among our people who Bro. Dawson had influenced 
greatly. Though we miss him terribly, we thank God for his example of faithfulness and 
how God used him among our Navajo people. His was a life well-lived!!    
 
                                  GREAT JOY OF BAPTISM 

 
Bro. Aaron Nelson and family are on the road raising 
support as missionary-church planters to the Eastern 
Agency of the Navajo Nation. His family was able to 
come back for one night of the Navajoland Baptist 
Revival. On that night he had the privilege of doing 
his first baptism – with his youngest daughter, Erin! It 
was a sweet time as the church got to witness this 
wonderful event. I was also privileged to baptize 
Jesse, the son of my assistant pastor Darryl James. 

Jesse and his three brothers, as I mentioned, have all surrendered to preach! Please keep the Darryl and 
Brittney James family before the Lord. Bro. Darryl is completing his GED and will start classes at Ganado Baptist 
Bible College this next year. 

       GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR A MEETING PLACE IN NEWCOMB 
 
The folks at Newcomb have been meeting in an old Chapter House. They do not pay rent, 
but since the building is a historic structure, it cannot be changed which hinders potential 
growth. Through the diligent work of Bro. Ryan Nez, he has built a strong relationship with 
the local chapter. They voted to give Newcomb Baptist an abandoned church site! The 
site already has a building with the utilities in place! We still have to run this through the 
Land Department, but everything looks good! The Lord also provided $34,000 to renovate 
the building! Praise His name! Pray as we develop the properties of all the church sites. 
                                         

A GREAT PARTNERSHIP! 
 
It is through your prayers and giving that we are able to see the Lord do His mighty work! Thank you for enabling 
us to be a part of something GREAT on the Navajo Nation! 
Dr. and Mrs. Mark Haynes 


